
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
May half-term holiday 
 
Over the May half-term holiday we would expect students to be revising for a minimum of six hours 
per day. Please support your son in planning a revision timetable; we have included a planning 
document with this letter to assist you in this. 
 
We are also staging a number of compulsory revision sessions over the half-term break – details are 
below. 
 
Wednesday 1st June: History revision session – All history students – 1030 > 1500 – Main Hall 
 
Thursday 2nd June: Maths revision session – All students – 0915 > 1230 – Maths Block 
 
Friday 3rd June:  Additional Science session – All students – 0900 > 1200 – Science Block 
 
Friday 3rd June:  Music GCSE session – All Music GCSE students – 1300 > 1600 – W01 
 
 
Year 11 study leave and booster sessions 
 
Study-leave starts on Thursday June 9th but booster sessions will continue to take place in school for 
subjects yet to be examined. Attendance at these booster sessions is compulsory. Details of these 
sessions can be found on the attached calendar. 
 
Year 11 barbecue 
 
Due to the movement of Year 9 Parents Evening to July 30th we have decided to cancel the Year 11 
barbecue, originally scheduled for the same day. We would encourage all students and parents to 
attend the fundraising event for Sam’s Rainbow Foundation, taking place at Sutton United F.C. On 
Saturday June 11th from 2pm.    
 
As always, please get in touch if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 
 
The Year 11 Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


